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th

 March 2018 

 

Governors update on Mrs Husband starting as Headteacher at Firs Farm School  

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We want to take this opportunity to update you all on arrangements now in place for our new 

Headteacher, Mrs Nuala Husband, to join Firs Farm School. 

 

Mrs Husband will officially start as Headteacher from 1
st
 September 2018.  She is currently Acting 

Co-Headteacher at Bush Hill Park Primary.  Due to her current obligations, September is the 

earliest Mrs Husband can join us as our full time Headteacher. 

 

However, we are delighted to inform you that she will begin an active role in the life of Firs Farm 

School immediately.  She has been released for one day per week by her current Board of 

Governors to join us, where she will use this opportunity to become involved in the day to day 

management of the school and get to know our pupils, staff, parents and carers. We hope you all get 

the opportunity to meet her between now and July.   

 

She will also be working along with Ms Williams, the Leadership Team and the Board of 

Governors to put in place all that is required to continue to drive progress at Firs Farm and make her 

official start in September seamless and successful. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Williams for her work at Firs Farm.                 

Ms Williams has kindly agreed to stay with us until the end of the academic year.  Also, we wish 

her every success at Eversley Primary School, where she will become Headteacher from September.  

 

As always, the Board of Governors is here for you; to listen to any comments, act on concerns, and 

of course, share and celebrate the successes of the school and our pupils with you!  Please feel free 

to get in touch at any time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ishmael Owarish – Chair 

On behalf of the Governing Body 
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